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Central Services Florida’s Space Coast

Purchasing Services

2725 Judge Fran Jamigson Way, Suite C303
Viera, FL 32940

Telephone (321) 617-7390

Facsimile (321) 617-7391

January 6, 2023

Mr. Mike Schlechter
Managing Partner
EFE, Inc.

117 13" St.

St. Cloud, FL 34769

Email: rlara@efe1963.com

Dear Mr. Schlechter;

This letter is to notify you of the intent to renew B-5-19-46, Agricultural Equipment OEM
Replacement Parts. The effective dates of this renewal will be 3/31/2023 to 3/30/2024.

If EFE, Inc. is interested in renewing this bid under the same terms, prices, and conditions;
please respond by signing to the understanding of the renewal for B-5-19-46, Agricultural
Equipment QEM Replacement Parts. A new purchase order will be issued to you to cover the
renewal pericd, if so agreed upon.

Acceptance of this renewal offer constitutes understanding that Brevard County requires all
Contractors issued a Purchase Order to be enrolled in the U.S. Department of Homeland
Security’s (USDHS) E-Verify program. Brevard County requires confirmation that your
company is a participating employer. Brevard County will verify your company’s enroliment
via the USDHS website. If unable to be located, Brevard County will request confirmation that
your company has recently enrolled, via the Memorandum of Understanding, submitted to our
Office. Brevard County is unable to renew term agreements with any Contractor who does not
participate in the E-Verify program.

l, M( &3 SO‘(\/L‘-/M , of EFE, Inc. agree to renew subject contract

through %) 80 l;ﬂ , under the terms, pricing and conditions as outlined above.

If EFE, inc. is not interested in renewing this contract, please complete and sign the following
statement:
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EFE, Inc.
B-5-19-46, Agricultural Equipment OEM Replacement Parts

l, , of EFE, inc. do not agree to renew subject
contract. Please share why, so we can better consider the perspective of our business
partners.
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Authorized Vendor Signature Date

If renewing, you are required to submit your updated insurance certifications naming the Board
of County Commissioners as the other insured. The certificates of insurance are required
to be returned with your acceptance of this notice. Brevard County reserves the right to
re-bid all items on this bid if all items are not received for the renewal.

Brevard County looks forward to continuing this relationship with your company. As always, if
you have any questions, contact Heather Beaudry at 321-617-7380. Please email your
response within five (5) business days {o Erica Kirlew at erica kirlew@brevardil.gov. Your
fimely attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Digitally sgned by Bowers,
Max

Bowers, Ma ry Date: 10710105 122352
500

Mary Bowers
Purchasing Manager



